
Waiting List Closed Notice – Updated July 9, 2024

As of May 18, 2023, Cottages I & II waiting lists for households of (2) or more individuals are open for 
upcoming 2-bedroom and 3-bedroom apartments. The waiting list for single 
person households continues to be closed because the number of applicants on the waiting list 
far exceeds availability for the next 24 months.  

As of April 24, 2024, and until further notice, Decker Dwellings will no longer accept applications for 
one-bedroom apartments/single person households. The community need far exceeds 
what we reasonably expect for availability in the near future. We estimate the current waiting list to 
be over 24 months long.

Beginning July 9, 2024, and until further notice, Brewery Creek will no longer accept applications for 
one-bedroom apartments/single person households. Due to the exceptionally high number of single 
person applicants currently on the waiting list for Brewery Creek, we have closed the waiting list and 
are no longer accepting new applications. We estimate the current waiting list to be over 24 months 
long.

Any changes to this policy will be posted on the Superior Housing Authority website. 




